Bishop Robert Blackburn Methodist Building 1307 Glenwood Avenue Raleigh, North Carolina

Dear Bishop Blackburn:

At the meeting of the Administrative Board of Duke Memorial Church on May 6, 1975, a motion was passed that I write you a letter formally requesting that you return The Reverend Robert Wallace to us for the coming year. This I am doing herewith, although I am aware that you assured both Mr. Wallace and me verbally at an earlier date that this was your intention.

Thank you for meeting with us on April 20th. We appreciated your time and interest so much. We are looking forward with great anticipation to hearing who our Senior Pastor will be.

With kind personal regards.

Sincerely yours,

5D7

Mrs. Randolph R. Few, Chairperson Paster Parish Relations Committee

Vcc. Mrs. William Mattox, Secretary of the Administrative Board